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Voting by mail allows greater participation in the voting process. Voting is the most 

powerful tool we have in a democracy. Our current vote by mail system is proven 

safe, accurate, and equitable. Dismantling this system clearly disenfranchises folks 

who have less access to an in-person voting location at a specific time. We do still 

live in a democracy. Keep vote by mail in Oregon. Enshrine vote by mail in the state 

constitution. Encourage other states to implement vote by mail. It is a system that 

works almost perfectly as intended. I am deeply concerned that anyone should 

question this system’s integrity and value. 


